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April 4, 2017 

 

Ms. Catherine Heigel, Director 

Department of Health and Environmental Control 

2600 Bull Street 

Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

 

RE:  Legislative Oversight Study of the Department of Health and Environmental Control 

 

Dear Director Heigel: 

 

On behalf of the Healthcare and Regulatory Subcommittee, we thank you and your staff for sharing your time 

and knowledge with the Subcommittee during our March 23, 2017, meeting.  We look forward to our next 

meeting on Thursday, April 20, 2017, to learn more about the agency’s strategic plan, resources and 

governmental partners.  Thank you for your service to the citizens of South Carolina and for your continued 

cooperation with the legislative oversight process. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Phyllis Henderson 

Subcommittee Chair  

 

cc:  The Honorable William K. Bowers  

          The Honorable Bill Taylor 

   The Honorable MaryGail Douglas 

 
 




